Dear Parents,
We will be honoring our veterans this week on November 10th and 11th, 2020.
A Remembrance Day in-class virtual ceremony will take place tomorrow.  Poppies will be distributed to each student and a donation of 1$ to 2$ is requested.  On November 11th, student representatives from each class will place poppies in our schoolyard and everyone will take part in a moment of silence at 11am.  Students will be able to dress casually and are encouraged to wear red on Wednesday.  Secondary 3 and 4 students will be able to make their tribute on Thursday by dressing casually and wearing red.
We will collect donations on both Tuesday and Wednesday during first period.  Students are only expected to donate once.  Donations will be given to the Canadian Legion which supports veterans.   
Thank you,
Remembrance Day Committee

